
Technical Bulletin 
 

TB_G84-44xx_Controller_12142011 
 
The Samsung controller used in the PS/2 versions of the G84-4400 and G84-4420 keyboard 
series has been called off. The controller is being replaced with a Holtek controller. 
 
The following keyboard part numbers are affected by this change: 
 
xx = Language variant 
 
G844400LPBxx-0 
G844400LPBxx-2 
G844400PRBxx 
G844420LPBxx-0 
G844420LPBxx-2 
G844429LPBEU-2  
 
There is no impact to form, fit, function, quality, reliability, and lead time. 
 
Based on current demand estimates we will change to the new Holtek controller around the end 
of April 2012.  
 
For an interim period we cannot rule out that old as well as new products may be shipped. 
 
If you have a critical customer that uses these products and will require a sample for 
certification testing please let CID Technical Services know immediately. 
 
 
Please contact Technical Services with any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ed Ferraton 
CID Technical Services 
 
ZF Electronics Corporation 
11200 88th Avenue 
Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158 
Phone: 262.942.6500 
Internet: www.cherrycorp.com 
 
 
  

Sales: 262.942.6562 
E-Mail: cep_sales@zf.com 
Support:   800.510.1689 
E-mail:     keyboardsupport@zf.com 
Fax: 262.942.6566 
 
The manufacturer accepts no liability for errors or non-availability, and reserves 
the right to change specifications without prior notice. Technical data relates to 
product specifications only. Features may differ from those described. Only 
drawings combined with product specifications shall be deemed binding. 
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